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Cluj Napoca, 23.03. 2017 

 

To: Mrs. Vujkov Sandra, PhD 

Teaching professor at College for Vocational Education of Preschool Teachers and 

Coaches, Subotica, Serbia  

 

Dear Mrs. Vujkov,  

On behalf of organizing committee of the 9th WUKF EUROPEAN KARATE 

CHAMPIONSHIP FOR ALL AGES that will be held in Cluj-Napoca (Romania) 

from 5th to 9th of April 2017, knowing your valuable researches in the field 

of sport, we are honored to invite you to present a keynote lecture at our 

Championship Training Day.  

We would like you to introduce your lecture “Karate into the future – a 

contemporary approach” at the Coaches Seminar that will take place at 

Hotel “Napoca” Conference Center in Cluj-Napoca, on Wednesday, 5th of 

April from 15.00-18.00.  

226 coaches announced their attendance up to now. 

Please confirm your attendance. 

Sincerely, Prof.Dr.ing. Liviu Adrian Crisan 

WUKF President  

 

 

 


